NSD80 S Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net>
gy

FOIA Request

George Ballis <norridgespotlight@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 28, 2020 at 9:15 AM
To: sbuslik@norridge80.net

Good Morning,
| would like to request the following:
A copy of the new 2020-2022 school teachers contract.

When | search on the NSD80 website | come across the following
Norridge Collective Bargaining Agreement 2020-2022 .pdf
But this document can not be found, only the title.

If a document exists, | would like to request it via FOIA..

Thank you

Very truly yours.
George Ballis
NorridgeSpotlight.com
773-354-4153



S Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net>

FOIA

S Buslik <sbuslik@norridge80.net> Mon, Jan 4, 2021 at 2:50 PM
To: norridgespotiight@gmail.com

Mr. Ballis,

This email is in response to your Freedom of Information Act request dated
December 28, 2020.

You requested the following:
A copy of the new 2020-2022 school teachers contract

The information requested can be located on our website: www.norridge80.net, click on Board of Education, click on
Contracts, click on Norridge Collective Bargaining Agreement 2020-2022.

You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the
Attorney General, 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for Review with the PAC by writing to:

Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General

500 South 2nd Street

Springfield, IL 62706

Fax: 217-782-1396

email: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You also have a right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit court, 5 ILCS 140/11.

If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so within 60 calendar days of the date of this denial
letter, 5 ILCS 140/9(a). Please note that you must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when
filing a Request for Review with the PAC.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sarah Buslik
FOIA Officer



